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To whom it may concern  
 
Please accept my sincere thanks and appreciation for your support with the 2021 Christmas 
Shoebox Appeal for the local homeless in Peterborough.   
 
Thanks to the generosity of people in and around Peterborough, we managed to accumulate a 

fantastic 247 shoeboxes, meaning that the Peterborough Foyer Hostel, Peterborough Homeless 

Helpers, Fair View Court hostel and The New Haven hostel were given shoeboxes for everyone.  All 
surplus donations were given to the Trussell Trust Food Bank. 
 
Unfortunately we were asked not to take any photographs but the appeal page on Facebook does 
have some thank you letters and evidence of all the kind donations been well received.   
 
Please send my thanks to each and every one who took time out of their busy work and life schedules 
to assemble such lovely and thoughtful Christmas shoeboxes for complete strangers.  The support 
has been quiet overwhelming.   
 

Since the start of this appeal in 2016 we have managed to provide over 1762  
Christmas shoeboxes to the homeless and less fortunate.   
 
I hope you all had a fabulous Christmas and New Year and I hope you will 
continue supporting this appeal.   
 
Please follow our appeal page on Facebook “Christmas Shoebox appeal for the 
local homeless” for information on the 2022 Christmas Shoebox Appeal which 
will be re-activated later next year. 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Regards 
Diane Malyon 
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